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PARENTS IN CLASSES 
Bring your parents / carers to 

school! 
In the Summer term we are 

hoping to invite Mums, Dads, 
Grandparents and carers from 

different classes to come to 
school to join in with a maths 

activity as part of our daily 
maths lesson (dates to be 
confirmed – depending on 

COVID restrictions). 
 

  

TTRS – our top 10 pupils               

 
Pupil – Top 10! Class Coined earned up to 1st 

March 2021 

Leighton  Year 5 625,243 

Jack  Year 6 284,006 

Curtis Year 4  225,116 

Markus Year 4  201,359 

Jamie Year 5 91,106 

Luka Year 5 90,671 

Maisie  Year 6 81,876 

Alyssa  Year 6 80,436 

Andrew Year 5  80,009 

Maliyah Year 5 77,097 

Remember to encourage your child to use ‘Times Table Rockstars’ at home.  Every child 

from Year 2 to Year 6 should have been given a log in by their class teacher! 

 

Miss Bradshaw’s challenge 
Each half term I will be inviting parents to complete a Maths challenge.  If you return your 
completed challenge to school by Friday 26th March 2021, you will be entered into a prize 

draw! 
See below and good luck!  

 

 

Liverpool Counts Quality Mark 
We are proud to be involved in the Liverpool Counts Quality mark, where our aim is: 

• To challenge widely held views and promote a culture where people readily understand the impact good 
numeracy skills and mathematics can have on the social, financial, health and employment aspects of 
their lives. 

• To support teachers and other adults in our schools to encourage pupils to make connections in their 
numeracy and mathematics lessons to real life contexts and with other areas of their school experiences. 

Remember to always challenge any negative attitudes towards Maths! 
 
 



Maths challenge for parents: 
(taken from mathematicsshed) 

 

 
Send you answers in to school with your child by Friday 26th March 2021 

and you are not allowed to get help from the children! 


